STUDENT GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATION

Meeting minutes for June 8, 2023
Meeting was called to order by President Vic Davis at 12:02 pm.

Everyone was asked to sign in and indicate which club/organization they were present for.

Dr. Xenia Johns acknowledged our officers and talked about how good these officers were and what a
great job they have done for the college. Ms. Cherryl Burks also seconded her appreciation of our
officers.

Minutes were read and a motion was made by Ai’Jona Perry to accept minutes as read. Kyree Sciro
seconded the motion. The motion was voted on and approved with no nay votes.

Ms. Cherryl Burks spoke on being engaged in our clubs/organizations.
Dr. ChiChi Nwankwo — Advisor, State Level for SGA

NTHS has a full slate of State Officers and Advisors

FBLA has a full slate of State Officers and Advisors

SkillsUSA needs advisors for State Level

New Business:
June Jam Beach Party in Downtown Griffin was held Saturday, June 10th from 5:00 pm — 11:00 pm. Ms.

Burks asked for some of us to attend this event.

Mrs. Burks spoke about a volunteer opportunity at Steve Harvey’s Summer Camp — This was held in
Thomaston on Tuesday, June 13th.

2023 — 2024 SGA Officer Swear In — The following students were sworn in and coated:
Alisa Allen, Jennifer Bibler, Kemlynn Jean Pierre, and Carey Williams.

SGA Officer Leadership Retreat —July 6 — 9, 2023 at Callaway Gardens. SGA advisors and new officers
attended this event. Students participated in training sessions and interviewed with the SGA Advisors for
their position.

Alisa Allen spoke and said what an honor it was for her to serve with the Executive Team of our SGA.

Vic Davis spoke of his appreciation for his officer team. He talked about his experience and his thanks
for the opportunity to serve as President.

Meeting was adjourned at 12:47 pm and lunch was served in the Student Break Area.



